
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 

 
May 29, 2024 
 
To:  Maura Weissleder, Deputy Town Clerk 
 
From: David B. Smith 
 
Re:  GML Section 239m Referral – Request for Rezoning – Lake Osceola Overlay District 
 
Cc: Somers Town Board 
 Roland Baroni 
 Patti Kalba 
 Tom Tooma 
 
This office is receipt of the Town of Yorktown’s referral for the proposed Rezoning under the 
Lake Osceola Overlay District (the “Proposed Action”) and the related Notice of Intent to Act as 
Lead Agency received by the Town of Somers Clerk’s office on May 28, 2024.  The Town of 
Somers has no objection to the Town of Yorktown Town Board from assuming the role of Lead 
Agency for this action. 
 
The Town of Somers will review the materials submitted and if there are any comments will 
provide them to the Town by the requested June 21, 2024 deadline.  
 
Thank you for your attention and consideration in this matter.  
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